
Dear members, 
 

Unfortunately it wasn't the best end to the year with some of our events over Christmas 

having to be cancelled due to the weather, but let’s hope that 2011 will be a happy and 

successful year for you and your pony. 

 

We can look forward again to a very busy year, more details will be available in the next few 

weeks.  

 

3 events are coming up soon (full details on the website): 

 

9th January - Badge afternoon at Whalton Village Hall 

23rd January - Junior Rally at Benridge 

30th January - Senior Rally at Benridge 

 

Finally, all members need to renew their membership by the end of January at 

the latest if they wish to remain members & be eligible to be part of teams 

at area competitions. Please remember to complete your form and send it to Claire as soon as 

possible (address on the form.) 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the forthcoming events and if you have any queries or need 

further information, please contact any committee member who will try to help. 

 

With best wishes for a really good New Year. 

 

 

 


